Dear County Supervisors,

I'am BunPhoem (Perm) Taylor and my address before was 1217 East Valley Road.

I have been going to the Montecito Center to get contact for everyone, for what information 1 can have.

They help me a lot and | still need some more help.

I have met Marvel, Ben and Eunice, and Lisa and Hope 805 and everyone there. Adele helps me a lot.
She goes to the meetings with me and to the hearing about my neighbor’s property, and keeps advising

me of important things because | want to rebuild my house.

I hope the position can stay here to help us longer because still we don’t know yet. If it will be longer,
we can know more and find out more information from them. Not only for me but to help somebody

else too.

I'hope we don’t have to have new people to come in and start over again.

Thank you for the Montecito Center and for all of the help.

Busphe— Loyl

- BunPhoem Taylor



